

## ROYAL CANADIAN LEGION OKOTOKS BRANCH #291

23 December 2015

Earl Paddock
<a href="mailto:earl.paddock@gmail.com">earl.paddock@gmail.com</a>
Calgary Fire Department, Cappy Smart Band
www.cappysmart.com

Dear Earl,

We have just concluded our wrap up meeting related to the 2015 Remembrance Day ceremony at Okotoks.

We have been overwhelmed by comments on how fortunate we are to have the Cappy Smart Band participate in our ceremony.

Please pass to all your members, our appreciation for giving of their time and their talent in their very important contribution to the ceremony. Remembrance Day ceremonies symbolize recognition of our veterans' service and would have been much less meaningful without the band's superb and professional music.

Sincerely,

Bob McLeod, President Okotoks Branch #291 Royal Canadian Legion